
MINUTES 
CITY OF AURORA COUNCIL MEETING 
CITY/TOWN GOVERNMENT CENTER 

WEDNESDAY, JULY 30, 2014 
5:00 p.m. 

 
PRESENT:   Mayor Hess; Councilors Smolich, Cromley, Lislegard, Worshek 
 
ABSENT:     None 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Britt See-Benes, Administrator/Clerk-Treasurer; Ed Modetz 
 
 

Meeting was called to order at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Administrator See-Benes reported that six (6) applications were received for the recently posted 

Water/Wastewater Technician position.  An Interview Committee needs to be appointed.  Mayor Hess 
recommended the following:  Wayne Thuringer, Mayor Hess, Jim Gentilini, Dave Worshek, Britt See-Benes 

Moved by Lislegard and supported by Cromley to appoint Wayne Thuringer, Mayor Hess, Jim 
Gentilini, Dave Worshek, Britt See-Benes as the Interview Committee for the Water/Wastewater 
Technician Position. MOTION CARRIED 

 
Discussion was held on the recently quoted Tree Removal project.  The quote was awarded, a contract 

was prepared, and however there was a miscommunication noticed before contract documents were executed.    
In order to clarify in the re-bidding process, the Tree Committee will identify the trees and a pre-bid meeting 
will be held with the Tree Committee. 

Moved by Lislegard and supported by Worshek to approve rebidding the removal of 21 trees 
dismantle and removal of up to Twenty-One (21) Trees and Fourteen (14) Stumps on City-Owned 
Property.   MOTION CARRIED 

 
Projected 2015 budget figures were discussed.  Preliminary budgets must be submitted to the state by 

September 30, 2014.  A letter was received from the Aurora 4th of July Committee requesting a donation in the 
amount of $10,000.  Administrator See-Benes will inquire what other Cities on the Range donate to similar 
events. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m. 
 
 
  ___________________________________  
  Mary Hess, Mayor 
ATTEST: 
 
 
   
Britt See-Benes, Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 


